

March Newsletter

The AHHA Board would like to thank the members for their timely dues payment. It would appear that there will be no collection issues and no late fees. A special thanks goes to the AHHA Treasurer, Wayne Trucke, for his tireless effort in reminding members about their dues obligation.

The scheduled deep root feeding is pending re-scheduling as the flu impacted Mountain View's workforce and they could not make the March 2 date. DeSantis Landscape will start their work on Monday (March 6) and the pet waste station will be installed. Pet waste has been an ongoing issue and hopefully the availability of bags and a disposal can will resolve the issue.

The Amenities Committee is moving forward with its budgeted plans to paint lines on the basketball court, add benches to the Commons, and replace dead plants in the beds around the Commons.

The next ARC meeting will be April 10 at 7:00 PM at 535 Tillicum. Spring will get here soon and if you have projects in mind it is a good opportunity to get a head start by contacting the ARC.

The AHHA website has changed servers and the AHHA has obtained the abiquaheights.org domain. The website is undergoing some restructuring and will be updated shortly. The members can also look

forward to a new neighborhood directory in the near future. About forty members had updates to their contact information.

The next AHHA Board meeting is Thursday, March 9, 2017 at the Silverton Senior Center. The meeting starts at 7:00 PM and the Agenda can be found below.

Please feel free to contact the Board with any concerns or comments by emailing board@abiquaheights.com.